

**Board of Directors** 

Scott B. Thornton, President Todd Jensen, Vice President Cheryl Solaris, Treasurer Mike Soref, Secretary Tom Boos

John Coleman

Carl Durocher
Corey Gresen
Michael Jacob
Julie Spears
Anne Walker

\*\* Via E-Mail \*\*

March 12, 2012

Eric Christianson, City of Madison Mark Woulf, City of Madison

RE: License application for Pigs in a Fur Coat

The applicants for Pigs in a Fur Coat, located at 940 Williamson Street, met with the Marquette Neighborhood Association on February 16, 2012. The MNA board supports the application and asks the ALRC for the following conditions:

- No live entertainment.
- No Disc Jockey.
- No Dancing.
- No music piped outside.
- Restaurant closing time will be 11:00 p.m. each night the restaurant is open.

The board also asks that the ALRC strongly consider any additional conditions requested at Alder Rummel's neighborhood meeting of March 1, 2012.

Sincerely,

Scott B. Thornton, President
On Behalf of the Board of Directors

Cc: Bonnie Arent MNA Board

Alder Marsha Rummel